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Digital Copy

SEPs

SEP appointments are being held after school on August 28 and 29. If you haven't
received a sign up from your student’s teacher, please contact them.

Spanish Club

Spanish Club will begin on August 30th from 1:30 to 2:30. If your 4th or 5th grader is
interested in attending, please email jennifer.jeffs@washk12.org.

Choir

Diamond Valley Elementary will be offering an early morning choir program for 3rd, 4th
and 5th grades beginning Thursday, September 5th. Choir will be held both Tuesday
and Thursday mornings from 8:00 a.m. to 8:45 a.m. Please note the early times. If your
child rides a bus, previous arrangements will be needed as far as transportation. This
year choir will be meeting in the auditorium. We ask that all choir students enter from
the outside door. Sign up forms are available in the office.

School Breakfast and Lunch

Eating school breakfast is a great way to start your day! We serve breakfast Monday
thru Friday starting at 8:30 a.m. until 8:55 a.m. If your child rides the bus they will arrive
in time to have breakfast. In addition to the meals listed on the menu we offer fresh


https://drive.google.com/open?id=1GhiKEmGdxudzn5M9SksLARfx0XNqbprRJCQyFS04UWU
mailto:jennifer.jeffs@washk12.org

fruit, toast, milk and juice daily as well as Cinnamon Toast Crunch or Frosted Flakes
cereal.

2019-2020 MEAL PRICES FOR BREAKFAST
Reduced $0.30 / Regular $1.75 / Adults $2.00

https://www.washk12.org/food-service/menus

Also, just a reminder, you have to re-apply for the free/reduced lunch program each
year. If your student received free or reduced meals last year, they are currently
receiving free or reduced meals this year conditionally for 30 days. If an application is
not completed and approved after 30 days they will be changed to full pay. Please
follow the instructions on the attached letter. If you have any questions, please call
Jennifer at 435-574-2009.

Student Council

Applications are being accepted for Student Council for the 2019-20 year. Each 5th
grade student interested in being on the Student Council must fill out an application
form to determine eligibility. Once the teacher has determined that a student is eligible,
he/she may run for Student Council. Applications must be submitted to one of the 5th
grade teachers by Friday, August 30, 2019.

Community Council

Our first Community Council meeting will be held September 13 at 1:30 p.m. in the
library. If you are interested in joining Community Council, fill out the attached flyer and
return it to the office.

Notes from the PTO

PTO Meeting

Our next PTO meeting will be on September 12th at 9:00 a.m. in the faculty room.
Hope to see you there!

Fall Carnival

Mark your calendars now so you don’t miss the Fall Carnival. It will be on Friday,
September 13 from 4:30 - 7:30 p.m. We will have lots of new activities and yummy


https://www.washk12.org/food-service/menus
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B7xDiqjLSvktMTBKcVZsVHBQOHpkTW9zcmlmUzR3aElaYVln/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B7xDiqjLSvktRGVpXzVhbEpHaDgtSHVqVFpuVFNpVWgtVWM4/view?usp=sharing

food, as well as a silent auction. If you have a donation for the silent auction, please
email the PTO at dves.ptvo@gmail.com. Hope to see you all there.

Box Tops

It's time to start collecting Box Tops again but there's NEW technology to help us out.
Go and download the Box Tops app and then start scanning your receipts after you
shop. If you've purchased something with a Box Top on it, it will AUTOMATICALLY give
DVES credit for the purchase (don't forget to designate us as your chosen school).
DON'T WORRY! You can still turn in CUT OUT Box Tops for as long as you find them
on products. So keep them coming! Instead of doing class competitions, we have a
SCHOOL GOAL to work towards. We need $400 to get a LIFE SIZE SET OF CHESS
PIECES and the PTO will match what is earned through Box Tops from now until
October 15th. The sooner you start cutting Box Tops or scanning receipts, the sooner
we will have a cool new Chess Set for our playground!

100 Mile Club

This year our students will be working towards the 100 Mile Club by walking the track at
recess to earn credit. For every 4 laps, they will earn 1 mile. Twice a week we will track
the laps but we need volunteers to help us out with this. The school has purchased new
software to make the tracking easy by scanning QR codes with your phone. Please give
us ONE HOUR of your LUNCHTIME by clicking on the link below to sign up! Without
volunteers we won't be able to pull this off, so we hope you will join us!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4DADAA23ABFDO0-100milehttps://www.signup
genius.com/go/10C0A4DADAA23ABFEDO0-100mile
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